
 
 

April 18, 2006 
 
 
To: Members of the Transit and Parking Commission 
 
 
From: Michael J. Glasheen 

Transit Planner 
 
 RE: Change of Transit Manager 
 
 
Our current general manager, Ralph Power, has been offered a position as Assistant General Manager 
in Tucson, AZ. and has accepted the position.  Professional Transit Management has named Tom Wittig 
as the replacement for Ralph.  Tom comes to Racine from Denver, CO.  His resume is enclosed. 
 
Both Ralph and Tom will be present at the Transit and Parking Commission for introduction and 
questions.   
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